
From: O"Grady, Natalie
To: Info
Subject: RE: 123910/08MN053: Reminder of Deadline for Confirmation of Attendance and Comments on the Agenda for

the Upcoming Public Hearing for the NIRB’s Assessment of Baffinland’s “Phase 2 Development” Proposal
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2019 2:11:34 PM

Hello,
 
The GN has no comments on the Draft Public Hearing Agenda for Baffinland’s “Phase 2
Development” project proposal.
 
Kindest,
 
Natalie O’Grady
Avatiliriniq Coordinator
Government of Nunavut
867-975-7805
nogrady@gov.nu.ca
 
From: NIRB Enterprise Management System [mailto:noreply@nirb.ca] 
Sent: September 27, 2019 5:47 PM
To: info@nirb.ca
Subject: 123910/08MN053: Reminder of Deadline for Confirmation of Attendance and Comments
on the Agenda for the Upcoming Public Hearing for the NIRB’s Assessment of Baffinland’s “Phase 2
Development” Proposal
 

Dear Parties,

On August 21, 2019 The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) distributed the Public
Hearing Agenda and related documents for the upcoming Public Hearing being held November 2-9,
2019 as part of the Board’s assessment of Baffinland Iron Mine's  (Baffinland or Proponent) “Phase 2
Development” proposal (NIRB File No. 08MN053).

The NIRB would like to remind parties that it is requesting a response from agencies that have yet to
submit the names of individuals to be presenting evidence to the Board, noting that a written
summary of qualifications and experience for technical experts should also be provided. The NIRB
requests that this information be provided to the Board on or before Monday, September 30, 2019.

The NIRB is also reminding Parties that the deadline to submit comments on the Draft Public Hearing
Agenda is Wednesday October 2, 2019.

All documentation associated with the NIRB’s assessment of the Phase 2 Development proposal
can be accessed via the NIRB’s online public registry at www.nirb.ca/project/123910.

Should you have any questions regarding the upcoming Public Hearing for the NIRB’s assessment of
the Phase 2 Development proposal please contact Cory Barker, Technical Advisor I, directly at (867)
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983-4607 or cbarker@nirb.ca; or Solomon Amuno, Technical Advisor II, directly at (867) 983-4603 or
samuno@nirb.ca.

Best regards,
 
Andrea Omilgoitok
Environmental Administrator
 
Nunavut Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 1360 (29 Mitik)
Cambridge Bay, NU, X0B 0C0
Phone: 867-983-4600
Toll Free: 1-866-233-3033
Fax: 867-983-2594
E-mail: info@nirb.ca  
Web: www.nirb.ca 
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